The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia requests a
report on the interim results of the official assessment into the deputy
head of the Stavropol Territorial Investigative Department of the
Investigative Committee of Russia

In connection with the continued publication of criticizing materials in the media and social
networks, the Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia instructed the Acting Head of the
HR Department of the Investigative Committee of Russia M. Malyshkin to speed up the official
assessment into the deputy head of the Stavropol Territorial Investigative Department of the
Investigative Committee of Russia A. Demin.

Alexander Bastrykin instructed to thoroughly analyze all materials, including the arguments
published in the media and social networks, and to report on the interim results of the inspection.
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